
June 11,2014 

Federal Election Commission 
Audit Division 
Martin Favin 
999 E Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20463 

To Whom it May Concern: I 

The 2012 Democratic National Convention Committee, Inc. C'DNCC") has received the 
"Preliminary Audit Report of the Audit Division on the 2012 Democratic Natioiuil Convention 
Committee, Inc." The DNCC requests no adjustments and has no further conunents. 

I 

Thank you for the Audit Division's work and guidance during our audit. 

Sincerely, 

Qoth^ 
Judith L. Corley (/ 
Chief Counsel 
2012 Democratic National 
Convention Committee, Inc. 


